
5. meeting in Poland (Lublin) 
The last mobility in the Passport to Health project, Erasmus+, took place in Lublin, Poland. Poles are 

very hospitable and friendly, which was evident during all five days of our meeting. The program of the 

visit was varied. 

The beautiful week began with a visit to the town of Kazimierz Dolny, where we saw the old town 

center, the ruins of the old castle and the town tower. In the afternoon, we sailed on a river boat on 

the Vistula River. 

On Tuesday, they prepared a nice reception for us at school. The students performed a modern version 

of Snow White and received a big round of applause. It was interesting to divide into groups and visit 

activities by groups. We attended a "Polish Pierogi" cooking class, became spiders and climbed on large 

climbing walls, had a "drums alive" workshop and visited the school. 

Wednesday was very active in sports. We walked more than 16 km. First we had a presentation of 

Nordic walking and then went around Zemborzycki Lake. 

On Thursday, a guided tour of the city of Lublin was scheduled, and in the evening, the final event, 

awarding of certificates and a dance evening. 

Friendships developed between the students of the participating countries and it was hard to say 

goodbye when we each went to our own end of Europe. 
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Naša skupina 
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Aktivnosti v šoli - kuhanje 

 

 



 

Predstavitev nordijske hoje 

 

Ogled mesta Lublin 

 

 

 



 

 

Zaključni večer in podeljevanje certifikatov 
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